
AS OF 1 PM, SATURDAY, OCTOBER 6
EC SCRANTON MEMORIAL LIBRARY

@ 801 BOSTON POST ROAD WILL BE CLOSED FOR EXPANSION 
AND RENOVATION

Scranton Library will reopen in early November at our temporary location

1250 DURHAM ROAD (ROUTE 79)
On the property of Madison Earth Care

Across from North Madison Fire Department

The outdoor book drop will remain open until Monday, November 5
It will then be relocated to 1250 Durham Road.

With a current library card, holds may be placed and picked up at any 
LION Consortium library, such as Guilford Free Library, 67 Park St.

Durham Public Library, 7 Maple Avenue
Westbrook Public Library, 61 Goodspeed Drive

Any questions, please call us 203-245-7365
Or email us info@scrantonlibrary.org

www.scrantonlibrary.org
WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE


